From: no-reply@caspio.com

To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 4:54:08 PM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/06/2021 16:53:48

Commenter Info:

Jack Flinn

3513 S prairie Gardens PI

Sioux Falls SD, 57110

Email: jmflinn804@gmail.com Phone: 6053104429

Comments :

I would like to voice my concern that the funds from the settlement should go towards the
infrastructure for electric vehicles. As you may know GM has said by the year 2035 they will
have a swung to mostly ELectric vehicles. I am a new owner of an EV and in order to make
more distant stops within a state we need to have more infrastructure set up to take care of
those needs. Thank you for listening. Sincerely Jack M Flinn
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